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No New Power Plant Please

To Whom it May Concern, 
My family and I live within about a mile of the existing power plant, and without a doubt, would be extremely 
thankful if it was torn down without plans for a new plant. I am not sure why a new plant is needed. As it stands 
now, the existing plant hardly runs. Given California's push towards more energy efficiency, it seems unlikely that a 
new power plant would be of much use if the current one hardly runs. Also, if a new plant does not need the ocean 
to cool, it makes more sense to move the plant (if actually needed) to an area less populated. To put a new power 
plant in this location is a bad idea for the personal health of the population and financial health of the area. Without a 
plant to add pollution to the air, the LA Basin and Redondo Beach would be that much cleaner. This would help with 
the health of everyone in the area. Financially, it would be beneficial to remove such an eyesore from the area and 
allow tourism and property values to increase. When this plant was originally planned and built, the area was 
nowhere near what it is today. This is a major opportunity to better this area and improve the lives of all that live and 
work in this area. Please deny AES the ability to build a new plant. 

Thank you, 

Colin Langsdale
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